
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/4/2014 8:50:53 AM
Subject: FW: USC Procurement Exemption Language

Attachments: post agenda agenda draft from USC.DOCX

 
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 6:10 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Adams, Clarissa; Gunn, Eddie; Beverly Smith; Mike Shealy

Cc: Koch, Paul; Avant, David; Singleton, Delbert

Subject: USC Procurement Exemption Language
 
USC has submitted the final revision for the procurement exemption language that will be included as part of the 
agenda item.  The Division of Procurement Services has reviewed the language.  Unless I receive changes from your 
offices, this is the final document that will be published prior to 9:00 tomorrow morning.
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director|SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2320
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